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November 17, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about vaccination. While a quarter million have died

of COVID you have held back the government from acting and insisted on

simply awaiting vaccines. Now that two promising ones are on the horizon

you are refusing to get to work planning distribution and again holding

back the government from coordinating with President-elect Biden’s team

as they work to do so. The impression that is left is that you spoke of

vaccines only to fish for votes and not to save lives.

Please assure me that you will prepare to vaccinate the country.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our professional government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


